


396 days ago Hertfordshire, 

along with the rest of the UK, 

went into a National Lockdown! 

At this time community spirit and 

partnership working helped 

support families, lessen isolation 

and made sure no one was 

forgotten. 



You all turned 
in to super 
heroes!

… because not 
all super 
heroes wear 
capes.





Easter came and deliveries 

included Easter Eggs and the 

toy libraries got under way.



You made sure no families went 

hungry, you collected the food, made 

the parcels and delivered them.

You put other’s needs 

before your own.



You adapted your service 

delivery to continue to 

support vulnerable 

children and families.





The children went back to 

school and you stepped up 

providing invaluable support 

for children and families who 

were anxious.  

You created programmes of 

support from your own homes 

and delivered them from your 

kitchens & bedrooms.

Whatever came, you rose to the 

challenge!



Your countywide kindness shone at 

Christmas when families were 

OVERWHELMED with the community 

generosity leaving them with one thing less to 

worry about.



To each and every one of you

THANK YOU

You’re simply the best!


